
 

 

DATE:  December 10, 2020 
 
 
NEIGHBOR NOTIFICATION - TROUT CREEK RECREATION CENTER - SNOWPLAY 
         
 
Re: Unit 02 Lot 234 – 13247 Falcon Pt Place 
 
 

Robert and Anne Naragon 
234 N. Second St.,  
Campbell, CA 95008-2024 

 
Dear Tahoe Donner Property Owner: 
 

Tahoe Donner Association is currently obtaining a Use Permit Amendment from the Town of 
Truckee to operate snowmaking equipment at the Trout Creek Recreation Center Snowplay 
area permanently. For the 2020/2021 winter season, the Town of Truckee has issued a 
temporary use permit for a 14-day snowmaking trial period. Snowmaking began on December 
8, 2020, and will operate for 14 nonconsecutive days, weather dependent. Snowmaking during 
this trial period (and once install permanently) will typically occur at night when the weather 
conditions are suitable for snowmaking. Tahoe Donner will also be conducting a noise survey 
during temporary snowmaking operations to collect noise levels at nearby sensitive receptors. 
For more information on this project, visit tahoedonner.com/snowplay-snowmaking. 
 
You are receiving this notice because your residence was identified as being within 500 feet of 
the Snowplay snowmaking equipment. If you have any questions regarding snowmaking at 
Snowplay, please email capitalprojects@tahoedonner.com. 
  
Sincerely,  
 
Jon Mitchell, PE 

 
Director of Capital Projects 
Tahoe Donner Association 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
Neighborhood Notification Map 

 


